BUILDING OFFICIAL’S PLAN APPROVAL LETTER
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City of Appleton
PO Box 25
Appleton, WA  99999

(509) 555-4444
ci.appleton.wa.us

April 1, 20xx

Gran E. Smith, Superintendent
Apple Valley School District No. 1
100 Tree Lane
Appleton, WA  99999

RE:	Red Apple Elementary Replacement (N/L) and Modernization project
	Plan Approval

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Superintendent Smith:

The building plans, specifications and calculations submitted for the Red Apple Elementary School project have been reviewed for compliance with the pertinent building and fire codes as mandated by RCW 19.27 and found to be in substantial compliance with those requirements, and are therefore approved.

If I can be of further assistance, please give me a call at (509) 555-4444.

Sincerely,



John Inspector, CBO
Building Official
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